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Attention: Mr. Fred Phillips

Dear Mr. Phillips:

This is in response to your letter dated August 26, 1987, regarding Notice
of Approval G-187 dated September 22, 1986 and proposing to modify the
Hexagram Remote Electronic Meter Reading System approved therein by
replacing the piezo electric crystal in the Sensor Pulsing System with a
reed switch actuated by a magnetic wheel. This latter system has been
approved under E-225 dated July 6, 1987.

I am advised that, upon evaluation of the proposed modifications, the Gas
Laboratory has concluded that they may be regarded as immaterial in
relation to the approval provisions of the Electricity and Gas Inspection
Act. Accordingly, persuant to the authority delegated to me under the
sald Act: :

1. vyour letter is hereby acknowledged as satisfying the notification
requirements of section 13, Part III of the Electricity and Gas
Inspection Regulations, SQOR/86~131, 16 January, 1986, and

2. the proposed alteration is hereby accepted, in accordance with the
aforementioned section, as being an immaterial one and hence included
within the approval.

All recipients of Notices of Approval under the Electricity and Gas
Inspection Act are being informed of this decision by copy of this
letter.

Yours truly,

-
- -

W.R. Virtue
Chief
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Attention: Mr. Fred Phillips

Dear Mr. Phillips:

This is in response to your letter dated August 26, 1987, regarding Notice
of Approval G-187 dated September 22, 1986 and proposing to modify the
Hexagram Remote Electronic Meter Reading System approved therein by
replacing the piezo electric crystal in the Sensor Pulsing System with a
reed switch actuated by the meter's index foot. This latter system has
been approved under E-225 dated July 6, 1987.

I am advised that, upon evaluation of the proposed modifications, the Gas
Laboratory has concluded that they may be regarded as immaterial in
relation to the approval provisions of the Electricity and Gas Inspection

Act. Accordingly, persuant to the authority delegated to me under the
said Act:
l. your letter is hereby acknowledged as satisfying the notification

2.

requirements of section 13, Part III of the Electricity and Gas
Inspection Regulations, SOR/86-131, 16 January, 1986, and

the proposed alteration is hereby accepted, in accordance with the
aforementioned section, as being an immaterial one and hence included
within the approval.

All recipients of Notices of Approval under the Electricity and Gas
Inspection Act are being informed of this decision by copy of this
letter.

Yours truly,
%//f//
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W.R. Virtue
Chief
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